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House bill 2025 will be devastating to Oregonians who are already struggling to make 

ends meet.  Young families, seniors who are on a fixed budget, will not be able to 

afford these extra taxes and fees, without dipping into their living expenses for food, 

housing and basic survival.  As a native Oregonian of 66 years, I have been 

progressively saddened to see our state driven into the ground by politicians who do 

not care about the people of this wonderful beautiful state.  Please vote no against 

this house bill and start taking care of our citizens with the funds that you have been 

mishandling for many years.  Thank you for your time. 


